
 

 

         
 
 
This course is run over two sessions and will cover key areas on understanding and 
responding to child exploitation including Child Sexual Exploitation (CSE), Child Criminal 
Exploitation (CCE) and modern slavery. Attendees will also receive a basic understanding 
the impact of trauma and the use of language to enable them to work more effectively with 
children and young people.  
 
 
Aims of the course 
 

• Basic understanding of trauma and impact 

• Adolescent Development & Exploitation 

• An overview of Child Sexual Exploitation, Criminal Exploitation & Modern Slavery 
including County Lines & Cuckooing 

• Push and Pull Factors  

• Diversity & Exploitation 

• Exclusion to exploitation – what can we do to support and engage young people?  

• What happens when a young person turns 18?  

• Exploitation: Context & Language  

• What to do if you are worried  
 

Who should attend? 
The course is aimed at anyone working directly with older children and young people who are 
at risk of, or have experienced exploitation in Salford, such as professionals from health, 
children’s social care, housing, hospital staff, police, schools and education (FE/HE), sports 
and leisure staff, faith and community groups, youth workers and volunteers. 
 

This course is split into 2 sessions, only apply for a place if you 
are available to attend both. 
 

 Date Time 

Session 1:  Wednesday 19th February 2025 9.30am – 12.30pm 
 

Session 2: Wednesday 26th February 2025 9.30am – 12.30pm 
 

Closing date for nominations 24th January 2025 

Application form 

Complex Safeguarding: 
Understanding and Responding 
to Child Exploitation 
 

 
 
 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/7Mxdn08mQR


 

 
 
 
 
 
Places are not guaranteed this will depend on the number of applications received and to 
ensure multi-agency representation. 
 
Confirmation that a place has been allocated will be forwarded approximately 3 weeks before 
the course, followed by the Microsoft Teams link to the online session. 
 

CHARGING POLICY 
From 1st April 2023 the SSCP has re-introduced the non-attendance 
charging policy.  Agencies will be charged if staff fail to attend if we are not 
informed of cancellation at least 10 working days before the session.  This 
includes participants who join the session late which may result in 
attendance not being recorded.  The charge for non-attendance or late 
arrival with be £50 and the charging notification will be circulated to your 
manager following the course  
 
 
 
 
 

 


